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To the general public, 

 

We are writing to express our solidarity with Jaggi Singh who was arrested in June of 2010 

during the G20 summit in Toronto. We recognize Jaggi as a valuable member of our community 

and greatly value all of the work that he has done over the years in Montreal and elsewhere. 

WDO supports Jaggi Singh’s statements made on June 24, 2010 which for us do not represent an 

incitement to commit violence or mayhem but rather a denunciation of the REAL violence and 

repression that is enacted every day on our friends, families, and communities dispersed 

throughout the Global South and among the underclasses of the Global North. 

We consider Jaggi’s arrest and the charges that he faces to be unfair and are calling for the courts 

to immediately withdraw all of the charges against him.  

 

Regards, 

 

Women of Diverse Origins / Femmes de Diverses Origines 

 


